
From: James Graham <jamesg@blue-bottle.com>  
Sent: Friday, December 3, 2021 10:10 AM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket DE 20-092 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
It is shocking and disappointing that you have not approved the Triennial Plan put forth by New 
Hampshire Utilities and Consumer Advocates. New Hampshire needs to promote energy efficiency as a 
common benefit, not rest on ideological positions of free market fealty. Climate change is literally the 
burning issue we should be trying to address. The PUC should be helping, not hurting, our progress away 
from fossil fuels. 
 
Shame on you. 
 
James Graham 
Lyme 
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